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I am a trapper and rancher from ND. Who is strongly opposed to any law prohibiting 

the sale of fur or fur products. There is no greater harm to our wildlife than making 

them worthless. Many many things are made directly or indirectly from fur and 

leather. Not to mention taxidermy products. Fur is beautiful, warm , and functional 

and if you don't want to wear fur that is your right but it's also mine to wear it but it or 

manufacturer it.  

I apologize for not being much good at writing letters but I'm more than willing to talk 

and educate anyone who want to listen on this subject.  701 290 9082 

Thank you  

Kyle A Krebs 


